
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
www.us.lambda.tdk.com/

December 8th 2020 

Re: Obsolescence of remaining TH and TL models 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

Due to the costs to certify to the new IEC 62368-1 safety standard, the remaining models in the TH 
and TL series are to be discontinued, effective December 31st, 2020. Many of the part numbers TDK-
Lambda has not sold for several years.  The part numbers are: 

TH120012 
TH120024V26 
TH120024V27 
TH120024V28 
TH120048 
TH250048 
THR4 
THR400 
THR400048 
TL150024 

The manufacturing facility has indicated that additional units may be available, but could be subject to 
minimum order quantities. These may not have safety certifications to EN 60950-1.  There is also 
some TDK-Lambda and distribution stock in place. The last time ship date would be May 31st 2021. 

Please understand that additional orders would be non-cancelable and non-returnable and cannot be 
counted towards future stock rotations.   

Contact our office or technical support for additional information. 1-800-526-2324 or email 
powersolutions@us.tdk-lambda.com. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


